“This is the day which the Lord hath made; we will rejoice and be glad in it.”

Psalm 118:24

Morning Service




Evening Service 
9:30 am – Rev. Maatman




5:00 pm – Prof. Engelsma
Scripture: Micah 7




Scripture: Psalm 90
Text: Heidelberg Catechism, L.D. 21, Q/A 56

Text: Genesis 47:8, 9
THE FORGIVENESS OF SINS



OUR SHORT AND EVIL LIFE

I. What It Is




 
II. Its Basis






III. Its Bestowal 





Psalters: 259, 419, 83, 277



Psalters: 245, 102, 278, 106
	
	Today
	Next Week

	Offering
	AM
	General Fund, Building Fund
	General Fund, Adams

	
	PM
	Benevolence, Adams Preschool
	Benevolence, PR Special Education

	Nursery
	AM
	Lisa K., Stephanie MK., Marissa P. 

Elaina F.
	Anna Mae P., Michelle P., Sophia S., Lauren F.

	
	PM
	Deanna L., Annie O., Lauren R.
	Julie P., Madeline R., Ashely V.

	Ushers
	
	Tim & Garrett Hoving
	Scott & Colin Riemersma

	Transportation
	
	Andrew Koerner
	Vic Kuiper


Meditation: “And this year again, that now comes to its close, how many thousands upon thousands have been carried out, who a year ago at this time, when dying was talked of, thought of every one else sooner than themselves. And now too, how many there are, who while reading this our word of admonition, can not possibly imagine, that it might come to them, and who, when the year again is past, will no longer be on earth. It can be your lot who reads, it can be the lot of him who writes this. Man goeth to his eternal home. Pilgrims are we, but who, at a moment when least we think of it, suddenly can face eternity.” (Abraham Kuyper, excerpt from a meditation in Keep Thy Solemn Feasts)

CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
-We welcome Prof. Engelsma to our pulpit this evening. 

-The consistory calls the congregation to worship on December 31, 6:00 PM, for the Old Years Service, and on January 1, 9:30 AM for the New Years Service.

~ Old Years Day: Offering: PR Scholarship Fund; Nursery: Lisa L & Bri N.; Ushers: Ken Velthouse & Mark Ophoff; Transportation: Don Kuiper
~ New Years Day: Offering: Adams Preschool; Nursery: Cindy O. & Heidi P.; Ushers: Bill Atwood & Paul Kamps; Transportation: Mike Kuiper

-Congregational Meeting: There will be a congregational meeting after the January 1 service to consider the proposal distributed last Sunday to purchase the house at 2484 Palm Dale for a parsonage. If you are in need of the information and proposal, please contact a member of the council.

-After a lengthy stay in the hospital, Dennis Gleason has returned to Samaritas, where he is receiving additional help from hospice. Let us remember the brother in prayer as he finishes the course of his pilgrimage. “The LORD shall preserve thee from all evil: he shall preserve thy soul. The LORD shall preserve thy going out and thy coming in from this time forth, and even for evermore.” (Psalm 121:7,8) “When I in righteousness at last Thy glorious face shall see, / When all the weary night is past, And I awake with Thee / To view the glories that abide, Then, then I shall be satisfied.” (Psalter #32.4)

~Societies and Committees~
- Young Peoples: We will meet after the morning service today for a brief business meeting.
- Young Adults: We will meet next week after the evening worship service. We will study Nehemiah 4.

~Catechism~
-Catechism classes are still on recess. Classes will resume January 6.
DENOMINATIONAL ANNOUCEMENTS
- Kalamazoo PRC has called Rev. Guichelaar (Randolph) to be their next pastor.
- Immanuel PRC has called Rev. Bleyenberg (Providence) to be their next pastor. 

- Cornerstone PRC has formed a trio of Revs. Engelsma (Doon), Eriks (Hudsonville) and R. Kleyn (Covenant of Grace). 

- Unity PRC has called Rev. VanOverloop (Grace to be their next pastor.)
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
- The Voices of Victory male quarter’s annual concert on December 31 will be held from 8-11 P.M. at First Reformed Church in Grandville (3060 Wilson Ave. SW, Grandville, MI).  As in past years, you are welcome to come and go whenever you would like throughout the evening.  The Voices of Victory will be joined by the Sacred Harmonies quartet and Bryan Westra, piano.  Admission is free, coffee and cookies will be served, and the free will offering will go to Georgetown Harmony Homes.  End your old year, and begin your new year in praise to God!
-The Young Calvinists will be holding a winter gathering at Dave and Dawn Bouwkamp’s house (2385 Begole St. Jenison, MI) on Saturday, January 18 from 7:30-10pm. Ice skating and food included- please bring your own skates if you can.

SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS
-Special Education Deficit Drive: The PRSE fall deficit drive is still under way. This year we have raised 31% of our $310,000 school year goal. As we approach the end of the year, please prayerfully consider Protestant Reformed Special Education in your year-end giving, as your gifts assist not only Special Education but also the Resource/Discovery Center education in our Protestant Reformed schools. If you would like further info send request to info@prspecialeducation.org.

-The Sioux Falls Protestant Reformed Christian School is seeking applicants for both an administrator and teacher position(s) for the 2020-2021 school year.  The board is willing to work together in curriculum development.  Interested applicants can contact Brian Brummel, (assoc

 HYPERLINK "mailto:predusf@gmail.com" \t "_blank" predusf@gmail.com or 605-370-2317).

-Adams Christian School (Wyoming, MI) will be hiring two full-time teachers for the 2020-2021 school year.  The specific grade levels havn’t been determined yet, but all interested applicants should contact the school administrator, Rick Mingerink: (616) 531-0748 or rmingerink@adamschristianschool.org. 

- Heritage Christian School (Hudsonville, MI) is accepting applicants for 2 teaching positions.  One is full time in junior high and the other is a part time director of instrumental music.  PR members who are interested should contact Administrator Brian Kuiper (bkuiper@hchr.org, 616-350-1830) or Education Committee Chairman Matt VanOverloop (mvo197310@gmail.com, 616-437-8554) by January 6, 2020.  
-Trinity Christian High School of Hull, IA is seeking teacher applicants from members of the Protestant Reformed churches. We are particularly looking to fill a science and Spanish position. Interested persons should contact the administrator, Mr. Jim Regnerus, jregnerus@trinitychs.org or 712-470-0424, or the education committee chairman, Mr. Craig Hoksbergen, crghoks@outlook.com or 712-441-6139.
